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Wendy Wood

From:

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 4:20 PM

To: Wendy Wood

Cc: City Clerk

Subject: Re: Energy and Environmental Sustainability Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links. 

Hello, thanks for reaching out to me. Due to my health issues, I wasn't able to attend the meetings. Please consider this 
email as my resignation. Thank you all the staff and other commissioners been working with for many years.  

Thanks, Manpreet  
 
 

On Feb 4, 2022, at 1:35 PM, Wendy Wood <wwood@ci.milpitas.ca.gov> wrote: 

  
Hello Manpreet Badesha, 
  
It has been brought to my attention that you have not been attending the Energy and Environmental 
Sustainability Commission meetings. If you no longer wish to serve on the commission please submit a 
notice of resignation to myself at cityclerk@ci.milpitas.ca.gov and Mayor Tran at 
rtran@ci.milpitas.ca.gov by February 18, 2022. 
  
Thank you, 
  

 

   

Wendy Wood 
City Clerk  
Phone (408) 586-3001  
Email  wwood @ci.milpitas.ca.gov 
1265 N. Milpitas Blvd., Milpitas CA 95035 
www.ci.milpitas.ca.gov 

  

  
  


